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RE Official information request CDHB 9900 

 

We refer to your email dated 23 July 2018 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act, in relation to Canterbury DHB’s Community and Public Health Nutrition Health 
Promoter  attendance at the Oceanic Nutrition Leadership Platform held in Australia 1-8 

July 2018. Specifically for:  

 

1. Copy of the presentation slides or handouts held by CDHB’s Community and Public Health 
Nutrition Health Promoter  relating to a presentation by Professor Boyd Swinburn on, 

or thereabouts 5 July 2018. Please take this to include any emails received from the organisers of 

ONLP. 

 

 attended the Oceanic Leadership Nutrition Leadership Platform (ONLP) in an individual 

capacity and not in her role as a Canterbury DHB employee.  As such, emails from the organisers of the 

ONLP to  are  private property and not subject to the Official Information Act.   

has not received a copy of any presentation by Professor Boyd Swinburn at the ONLP, either in  

private capacity, or as an employee of the Canterbury DHB. 

 

2. Copy of  notes taken during Professor Boyd Swinburn’s presentation. 
 

As indicated in response to 1 above,  attended the ONLP in an individual capacity and any 

notes  may have taken during Professor Swinburn’s presentation are  private property. 
 

3. Copy of any reports, presentations or emails from  following  attendance at ONLP 

to Community and Public Health West Coast Team Leader . 

 

Please refer to Appendix 1 (attached) for two emails relevant to your request: one from  to 

Community and Public Health West Coast Team Leader , and the other a reply to  

 from .  The emails concern the opportunity for  to present to other staff 

about  experience of the ONLP.   has not given any presentation or provided any report to 

 Team Leader, Manager or other Canterbury DHB staff since attending the ONLP. 

mailto:carolyn.gullery@cdhb.health.nz


Note: We have redacted personal information from these emails under section 9(2)(a) of the Official 

Information Act i.e. “…to protect the privacy of natural persons, including those deceased.” 

 

If you disagree with our decision to withhold information you may, under section 28(3) of the Official 

Information Act, seek an investigation and review of our decision from the Ombudsman.  

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website ten working days after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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